
Bullying Prevention Week
Announcements



Bullying Prevention Week, Monday, October 19
• Today is the start of Bullying Prevention Week.  Lakeview and Sugar Mill schools are starting the week by reminding 

everyone of what bullying is.  Bullying can be many things--physical, emotional or social—using words to hurt someone, 
leaving someone out, or gossiping and spreading rumors. Bullying also happens over cell phones and the Internet. Here 
is a good definition for bullying:

• Goes one way—is not both sides acting badly

• Is intentional or on purpose and hurts other people
—not an accident

• Is repeated—you can see there is a trend

• *Definition from the Tough Kid Bully Blocker Series.  You will get a chance to watch this video this week.



Bullying Prevention Tuesday, October 20
• Remember, leaving someone out is bullying.  

You can help keep this from happening.  
• One of the easiest things to do is to use your 

“Hello Style” from the Start with Hello Project. 
This makes others feel included. 
• In class, this week, you will be reviewing your 

“Hello Style” and completing a hand that 
explains your style.  
• Completed hands will be displayed on the 

walls leading into the Cafeteria.



Bullying Prevention Wednesday, October 21

• We are a No Place for Hate School, which 
means everyone is welcomed here.  To help 
us remember this, we will sign the 
Resolution of Respect in your homeroom.  
Here is what you will be agreeing to:

The No Place for Hate® Pledge Elementary School 

• I promise to do my best to treat everyone fairly. 

• I promise to do my best to be kind to everyone—
even if they are not like me. 

• If I see someone being hurt or bullied, I will tell a 
teacher. 

• I will help others to feel safe and happy at school. 

• I will be part of making my school No Place for 
Hate.



Bullying Prevention Week, Thursday, October 20

• We need to remember that we have to 
watch out for each other.  

• When you see someone is bullying someone 
else,  you need to be brave and tell an adult.

• At home, you can always tell someone in 
your family.

• You can tell lots of people here at school.  
Here is a reminder list of who to tell:
• Your teachers
• Our Liberians
• Our Nurses
• Our Counselors
• Our Principals



Bullying Prevention Wednesday, October 23
• Preventing bullying is up to all of 

us
• Together we can make our school 

a great place!!


